
 

 

17th January 2023 
 

National Autistic Society coffee morning 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At Cypress Primary School we have been working closely with the National Autistic Society 
(NAS) and some of you will be aware that they are currently running a ‘Stepping Up’ 
course at Cypress.  In addition to this they will be holding a coffee morning on Monday 
23rd January at 9am in the Lower School Community Room.   
 
This coffee morning is suitable for anyone who would like to find out more about the NAS 
and support that can be offered for your family.  It is suitable for families who have 
children with a diagnosis of ASD (Autism Spectrum Disorder) or those who are on the 
pathway to a diagnosis.  This includes any children in Little Cypress/ under 5s. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you!  If you cannot attend but would like us to share the 
information with you, please email Ms McLelland: tmclelland@pegasusacademytrust.org.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Taryn McLelland 
Inclusion Manager/ SENDCo – Cypress Primary School            
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